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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                         Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu   

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518. 

 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

                                             Thirty-Third Sunday of the Year, 13th November 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat   12th Nov    5.00pm     (Vigil Mass)    

Sun  13th Nov    8.00am      Latin Mass 

                              9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 14th Nov    9.30am      Feria   

Tue  15th Nov    9.30am      (St. Albert the Great) 

Thu 17th Nov     9.30am     (St. Elizabeth of Hungary) 

Fri   18th Nov     7.00pm     Feria 

Sat   12th Nov     6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun  13th Nov     11.00am   

Fri    18th Nov     9.00am     Adoration 

                               9.30am     Holy Mass  (Feria) 

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Friday & Saturday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Holy Souls), Sun (Tony Ford RIP), Mon 

(Holy Souls), Tue (Holy Souls), Thu (Holy Souls), Fri (Holy 

Souls) 

Mass Intentions:  Sat (Holy Souls), Sun (Trevor Coy RIP), 
Fri (Key Parslow RIP) 

Second Collection this weekend:  This week’s second 

collection will be sent for the maintenance of Sick & Retired 

Clergy of the Diocese.  

Fr. Ken’s Funeral Mass: The coffin will be received into the 

Church at St. Aidan’s on Wednesday 23rd November 7.00pm. 

The requiem Mass will be celebrated by Bishop David on 

Thursday 24th November 11.30am, followed by cremation at 

1.00pm. Refreshments are arranged at the Polish Club. 

Nativity Play 2022: Happy to inform you that after two years 
of break, due to COVID-19, we are resuming the nativity play 
at St. Aidan’s. if your child would like to participate in this 
year’s play, kindly write your name on the sign-up sheet in the 
porch or send an email to parish office. First meeting is 
Saturday 10th December 2022, 5.00pm at St. Aidan’s. 
 
St. Aidan’s Grand Draw 2022: A golden opportunity to make 
your Christmas memorable! The tickets are available at both 
our churches. First Prize £200, 2nd Prize £100, 3rd Prize £75 
and many more attractive gifts! The draw will take place on 
Sunday 18th December after Mass. Four books make the 
bundle and costs £20. Buy them before they are gone! 
 
Would you like to help people in need in your community 
by joining the SVP? This month, you can take part in a range 
of free online taster sessions including care leavers, end of life 
companionship, social justice, holiday camps, and support for 
refugees and migrants. Get involved and turn concern into 
action! To discover more: www.svp.org.uk/discover or email 
your interest to discover@svp.org.uk If you are aware of a 
need, please contact us at request@svp.org.uk 
 
Funeral Service Details: The funeral mass for Mr. Joseph 
Eakins will be on Tuesday 29th November 12.00 noon at Our 
Lady’s. Rose Patricia Laurie died at the age of 93, her 
cremation will be on 2nd December 12.30pm, at Chilterns 
Crematorium. Zofia Wanda Buszewska, 90 years died on 4th 
November. Her cremation will be on Monday 5th December at 
11.45am. Please pray for their souls. 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £550.27              St. Aidan’s: £358.66                      Thank You                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
                     

 

Chiltern Food Bank: Thank you for the overwhelming 
response to the food bank appeal. Both our parishes are 
supplying box full of items every week. Please continue with 
tinned meat, tinned tuna, sponge pudding, rice pudding, 
tinned custard, UHT milk. 
 
Baptisms: Kindly pray for Orla Jody Forde, who will be 

baptized on this Saturday at Our Lady’s. Her parents are Liam 

Thomas Forde & Jenny Isabel Henderson. 

Beyond Difference: “Any Questions: Faith Edition” Here is 

an opportunity for you to ask questions about topical issues 

and hear answers from different faith perspectives. Beyond 

Difference event on Sunday 20th November at Chesham 

Mosque at 3.00pm. See the poster for more details.  

Safeguarding Awareness Talk: There will be a short talk on 

parish safeguarding by Eileen Williams & Maryim Shearer 

on Saturday 19th & Sunday 20th November during Mass.  

Christmas Cards Sale: Please look at the collection of cards 

we have and make your purchase. The prices are marked on 

the cover. Kindly leave the money in the box kept on the table.  

Finance Committee Meeting for OL: The next meeting will 

be on Thursday, 17th November at 7.00pm. 

Bishop’s Maintenance Fund Collection: St. Aidan’s: 

£165.55, Our Lady’s: 248.13. Thank you for the generosity.  
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